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In English, we have used
portals to inspire our

writing. We have enjoyed
creating different settings

for our stories. 

In maths, we have
been adding,
subtracting,

multiplying and
dividing fractions. 

This half-term we
have continued to
read The London
Eye Mystery to

develop our
reading and

comprehension
skills.

In computing, we have
been coding using

Micro:Bits.  We have
ending being hands on

with coding. 

We received our
leavers hoodies
this half term. 

Don’t we all look
very smart!
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